SOUTH HUNTINGTON UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT

CREATING THE
LEADERS OF TOMORROW

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
AND CHANGE OF LOCATION FOR THE ORGANIZATION/SUMMER
BUSINESS MEETING ON JULY 7, 2022

A Public Hearing of the Board of Education will be held on Thursday, July 7, 2022, at
7:30 p.m. in the Performing Arts Center of Walt Whitman High School, 301 West Hills
Road, Huntington Station, for the purpose of hearing all interested parties and citizens
regarding the District-Wide School Safety Plan. This location at the high school is a
change from the original location for this meeting.

Notice is hereby provided that a draft of the District-Wide School Safety Plan has been
posted to the website, www.shufsd.org for 30 days prior to the July 7th Public Hearing,
enabling residents to review and prepare questions/concerns for the comment period of
the Public Hearing.

The Organization Meeting and regular Summer Business Meeting will immediately
follow the Public Hearing.

Laura McLean

District Clerk

Phone: 631-812-3071
Email: Imclean@shufsd.org

Dated: June 21, 2022




